
Dear PFT Members,                                                                         December 2, 2021 
 
The Tentative Agreement (TA) between PUSD and PFT has been ratified by Membership! Here 
is the vote count: 
 
1114 yes 
12 no 
 
The next step is for the TA to go to the PUSD School Board for a vote at their next meeting on 
Thursday, December 16. If approved by the Board, the 4% salary increase will be included in the 
January pay warrant and the retro payment will be in the March paycheck. 
 
 
In Unity, 
Kelly 
 


